6.

Dear Senator _______________,
I am contacting you to ask for your support of SB 145/AB 154. The APRN Modernization Act.  I am a NP/CNS and I work at name and location of your workplace.  I support this bill because it provides separate licensure for Advanced Practice Registered Nurses (APRNs). The APRN licensee will practice in a role as a certified nurse midwife, certified registered nurse anesthetist, certified clinical nurse specialist or nurse practitioner. In 2020 there over 6,000 advanced practice nurses providing care throughout Wisconsin.  A separate license will Pick one or two of these sentences below: 
support the protection of the public as it describes the education, certification and defines the scope of practice, for each role, responsibilities, and accountabilities of Advanced Practice Registered Nurse (APRN). 
will modernize antiquated language to reflect current APRN practice and responsibilities.
eliminate unnecessary barriers that have proven to provide no value to the delivery and safety of APRN care and services.
set a high standard of safety in caring for our patients through Board of Nursing oversight.
The APRN Modernization Act has been reviewed, discussed, and revised since 2017.  This legislation reflects a model that has been adopted in 27 other states including the District of Columbia and the Veterans Administration hospitals and primary care clinics. The data and research have never been clearer about the benefits of utilizing APRNs.  Pick one or two of these sentences: 
The costs associated with providing care to Wisconsin’s rural and underserved populations cannot be understated. APRNs are a solution to providing care that is timely, accessible, affordable, and high quality. 
Under SB 145, APRNs have full practice authority resulting in greater efficiency as patients can receive treatment without waiting for physician approval. This streamlines care delivery, removing the wait for physician authorization, lessening time for patient referral to a specialist, and seeking consultations. 
SB 145 supports APRNs increased ability to treat patients with opioid addiction and substance abuse. 
I thank you in advance for supporting AB154/SB 145. Please feel free to contact me if you have any concerns regarding this legislation.
Sincerely,
Provide you name and home address here.

